
Subject: <no subject>
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2002 12:53 PM
From: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>
To: <bfl@ddc.dk>
Cc: Dilek <associate@proje4l.org>, <pclausen@dtcistanbul.org.tr>

Dear Birgit Flügger:

Firstly, please excuse my belatedness in contacting you. We just had the opening of 
a large-scale Nordic Painting exhibition at the museum initiated by Proje4L and 
NIFCA.

We are very glad here in Istanbul to organize the AJ exhibition, slated for Mid-June, 
2002. 

I will write you tomorrow in detail regarding the borrowing of and the production of 
the Turkish translations of Milestones & Evergreens that we believe will function as 
the main axis of the exhibition, as well other details and technicalities.

Sincerely,

Vasif Kortun
Director
Proje4L
Istanbul Museum of Contemporary Art
Harmanci-Giz Plaza, Levent, Istanbul
T:90.212.281.5150
F:90.212.283.1799
E: director@proje4l.org
W: www.proje4L.org


